
 

 

WFWP USA wishes a Happy New Year to all! 
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Dear friends, 

 

We have arrived!! We've reached 2020! 

 

Happy New Year to all!! 

 

As we enter this brand-new year and new decade of great promise, and before moving into its brand-new 

energy, I would like to share with you the many amazing developments that occurred in 2019. It was 

indeed a milestone year for WFWP USA. I hope that, as you read over this end-of-the-year report, you 

can feel the heart and spirit of the many women, both younger and "seasoned," who made possible the 

achievements of 2019 and you can see how your contributions, on whatever level, made a difference. 

 

We are most grateful to have been able to launch the Global Friends initiative 

(www,wfwp,us/globalfriends), which now allows us to create greater impact for peace in America and 

beyond based on the unique tenets of our organization. 

 

We extend our deepest gratitude and kudos to our Founder, Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, a tireless emissary of 

love who has been touring the world and spreading the message of peace to all continents! We truly felt 

we were riding on her wings throughout 2019. 

 

Celebrating these successes, we now enter this new year with much hope, excitement, and confidence. 

 

Wishing you and your families good health, inner peace, happy relationships, and the fulfillment of your 

goals and dreams in 2020! 

 

Cheers! 

 

 


